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Name: Noemy Gomez 

Comment: To whom it may concern, 

My name is Noemy Gomez, I am writing to express my concern over Olga Arellano’s 
recent position change. Miss Arellano has worked at the SCUSD for over 20 years. She 
is a hard worker who is passionate about her job. She has helped me in many ways when 
I was a student in SCUSD. She had only met me once and helped me when I was close to 
not graduating. She helped me get myself together. Miss Arellano took me with her to 
the library many times so that we could study and get ahead on my work. She gave me 
great advice and believed in me. She cares about her job and gives 100 percent every 
day. Olga Arellano does not deserve to have her position taken away and pushed to a 
lower position. She’s given this district 25 years of hard work and generosity. I ask to 
please consider this and give the same support to Olga Arellano that she’s given to this 
district.  

 

Speaking as: Student 

Email  

Tel:  

Date/time Stamp: 6/3/2021 11:14:06 AM 


